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Date: April 10, 2023
TO: Customs Brokers, Importers and Others Concerned

SUBJECT: Milwaukee’s new Supervisory Entry Specialist

Purpose
This pipeline serves to introduce to the trade community the Service Port of Milwaukee’s new
Supervisory Enty Specialist, Michael Keegan.

Mr. Keegan: brings twenty-five years of extensive experience in brokerage and freight
forwarding, followed by fifteen years in Customs and Border Protection (CBP). A former
Paralegal Specialist with the Area Port of Chicago he prides himself with a strong customer
service experience and stands behind CBP’s time-honored traditions and practices that include
prior disclosures and voluntary tenders, whenever irregularities should come to light. Mr.
Keegan will continue to work with the brokerage community, exporters and importers of
Milwaukee and all of Wisconsin. If you should need reach Mr. Keegan, his information is listed
below.

Supervisor Keegan may be reached at michael.j.keegan@cbp.dhs.gov or via telephone at 414
486-7790, extension 2021.

Sincerely,
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Holly M. Smith
Port Director
Milwaukee, WI



